
    APPENDIX 5      
 
 
 
 

HASLEMERE TOWN COUNCIL 
 

Town Meadow Drainage work 

 

Background: 

In November 2023, Council agreed a nominal budget of £20,000 for the drainage work to be paid 

using Neighbourhood CIL funds. 

A civil engineering consultancy has been instructed to review and evaluate the submitted tenders 

and provide a recommendation about which contractor should be instructed to do the work. 

The consultant has made a recommendation about the scope of works to allow for 10m length land 

drains, rather than 5m, and has asked for revised quotes from the contractors.  His recommended 

contractor has come back with a revised quote of £23,000.   

RECOMMENDATION: A further £3,000 of Neighbourhood CIL is committed to this project. 

 

   


